

High Flyer - Jack Briskey taking a hanger in the under 12's game against Coolaroo at Pittsworth.

Toowoomba AFC

Newsletter

U6's, U8's & U10's Carnival - 31/8/14

The Toowoomba AFC will be hosting the 2014 under 8's and 10's Carnival!!!!!

As a result, we are calling on all members of the TAFC to get involved in this great event and support our major fundraiser for the year. Profits will go towards new equipment and on-field gear for season 2015. If you can help out in setting up or dismantling fields, canteen, barbecue, first aid, etc please email us at ToowoombaAFC@hotmail.com. Likewise if you have any promotional skills or know of any products or



sponsors who can support the day, we'd like to hear from you!!!!!





Date Claimers

Friday 12th September - AFL Darling Downs, Juniors Presentation & Awards Evening, Toowoomba City Golf Club Saturday 13th September - AFL Darling Downs, Holman Medal and Awards Evening, Toowoomba City Golf Club

<u>Saturday 20th September</u> - Grand-Final day, Rockville Oval <u>Sunday 21st September</u> – Presentation Day, Toowoomba AFC

President's Report

With plenty coming up around our club over the next few weeks, it's important that we get a few things squared away sooner rather than later.

Our chocolate drive payments are now due. If you have any boxes that have not been sold, bring them back to training this Thursday to the canteen, otherwise, time to pay up!!!!

Upmarket Rockville fashion items – the new TAFC Hoodies are still available in assorted sizes – available on Thursday night at the canteen for \$45 each. Get in early as stocks are starting to dwindle.

This weekend we play at Cahill Oval at Gatton – be sure to check out the location on our website as it's a new facility. This weekend will also be a fundraiser for Taz BOWERS who was injured whilst playing for the Demons a few weeks ago. The LVFC are running a number of raffles over the day so make sure you help out by getting involved. Our seniors will also wear red tape this weekend as a mark of support to the BOWERS family.

Good luck to all this weekend – 'Carn the Tigers!



50 & 100 Game Medals

Recently we have had a number of 50 and 100 game medals awarded to our players. To ensure that the presentation of these awards are fitting of the player's dedication to the club, the following process will occur:

1. During the week prior to the relevant game, the players and coach will receive an email from the registrar indicating that the award will be presented at the next game played.

2. The player's coach will present the medal after the game during the de-

3. No presentations will occur during scratch-matches.

If you have any queries about how many games you have played, please ask our registrars – Kym Donoghue for juniors and Ruth Wilson for seniors.



Under 8's Coach Andrew Bell addressing his charges

Stingers to Tigers

At our recent General Meeting, it was moved that our under 6's, 8's and 10's teams fall in line with the rest of the club. In 2015, these age groups will move to the Tiger's colours and name. The jumpers will display the Stinger's logo on the back above the number in recognition of our strong history with Toowoomba East Stingers. Over the next few weeks we will be asking for your child's measurements — (chest, waist and shoe size), so that we can order jumpers, shorts and socks for next year.

